
16th July 2021 

Dear Parent/Carer 

Broadoak Academy Big Summer of Fun 23rd - 27th August 

Monday 23rd August – Wednesday 25th August – Hans Price Academy 

Thursday 26th August – Friday 27th August – Broadoak Academy 

We are writing to confirm your child's place at Broadoak Academy Big Summer of Fun 
2021, an opportunity for our young people to learn, play and make new friends this 
summer. 

Your child will need to arrive at the named academy main reception by 8:55am each 

morning and the day will end at 2:15pm. As these are secondary schools, we will be 

dismissing them directly from the Academies, without handing them directly to an 

adult. If your child has SEND needs and you would like a key adult to collect your 

child each day, then please call Broadoak to arrange this before we break up at 

12:45pm on Wednesday 21st July.  

On Monday to Wednesday students will need to wear their Broadoak PE kit and 

trainers. On Thursday and Friday students will attend Broadoak Academy and will be 

able to wear appropriate casual clothes.  

Students will receive the following for their participation in the Big Summer of Fun: 

- Free packed lunch every day but are welcome to bring snacks each day for

break.

- Refillable Water Bottle

- Broadoak PE top (to aid our safeguarding processes and give you a spare)

- Reading book

Students need to bring a school bag to put these items in. Please remember that both 

HPA and Broadoak are mobile phone free site.  

We are looking forward to welcoming your child to the Big Summer of Fun on Monday 

23rd August.  

Yours sincerely,

Mr M Tipler
Assistant Principal
Broadoak Academy




